
Page 1 of 2 

Agenda # 3   
Commission Meeting Date:  January 17, 2017 

CITY OF GREAT FALLS  
COMMISSION AGENDA REPORT 

 
 
Item:  Appointments to the Community Development Council 
 
From:  City Manager’s Office 
 
Initiated By:  City Commission 
 
Presented By:  City Commission 
 
Action Requested:  Appoint two members to the Community Development Council. 
 
Suggested Motion:  
 
1.   Commissioner moves: 
 
 “I move that the City Commission appoint  ______________and _____________ to fill 

three-year terms through October 31, 2019, to the Community Development Council.” 
 
2.  Mayor requests a second to the motion, Commission discussion, public comment, and calls 

for the vote. 
 
 
Summary: The Community Development Council currently has two vacancies on the Council.  
Jolene Bach and Dave Fink were appointed in 2011 and have served two full terms and, thus, are 
not eligible for reappointment. Applications were received from Benjamin Buckridge, Tammy L. 
Lacey and Susan J. Wolff.  On January 8, 2017, Ms. Lacey withdrew her application for the 
Council; therefore, staff is recommending the City Commission appoint Benjamin Buckridge and 
Susan J. Wolff.   
 
Background:  
A Press Release was done on September 14, 2016, and the openings were also posted on the City 
of Great Falls website. Three applications have been received.   
 
Purpose 
To ensure citizen participation in the CDBG allocation process, a ten-member volunteer advisory 
board is appointed by the City Commission.  The Community Development Council makes 
funding recommendations for projects applying for CDBG funding to the City Commission. 
Members must live within the city limits.  
 
Evaluation and Selection Process 
Advertising was done through a press release to the local media and on the City of Great Falls 
Website.  Three applications were received.  The Community Development Council is beginning 
the annual process for the upcoming funding year and staff would like to have the Council 
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positions filled prior to their meeting on January 26, 2017.  Therefore, staff is asking for the City 
Commission to appoint members without first seeking recommendation from the Council.  
Pursuant to Resolution 10059, Board recommendations are encouraged but not required for 
appointments.  
 
Citizens interested in serving on this council: 
 Benjamin Buckridge 
 Tammy L. Lacey (Application withdrawn on January 8, 2017) 
 Susan J. Wolff 
 
Continuing members of this council: 
 Jennifer Fines 
 Elizabeth Schmidt 

Neil Fortier 
Craig Nowak 
Tyler Hentzen 

 William Raaen 
 Dave Sutinen 
 Harmony Wolfe 
 
Alternatives:  Advertise to seek other citizen interest. 
 
Attachments/Exhibits:  Applications 
  
 








































